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PRE-AGENDA QUESTIONS AND POINTS OF CLARITY ON DETAIL 

 

 
Paper no. Question Question from Response Response from 

Previous 
minutes 

Glasgow TSI have requested that a 
representative from the HSCP 
Communications Team contact 
them to discuss the nature of 
communications proposed to be 
undertaken at city wide and locality 
level to enable incorporation into 
its annual work plan which is 
currently being prepared.   

Shona Stephen This will be taken forward by the Communications Team Allison Eccles, Head of 
Business Development 

8 To help me better understand the 
paper can you advise 
- What were the savings in the 
mental health budget 15/16 and 
16/17? 
- Where I could access the mental 
health strategy document for the 
city? 

Shona Stephen Recurring savings taken in 15/16 were £0.1m from MH 
Commissioning, and £0.8m in 16/17 from Mental Health 
Commissioning and a ward closure. 
 
The Mental Health Strategy for the city is outlined within 
the “Strategy Map” for mental health within the IJB’s 
Strategic Plan, available at 
https://www.glasgow.gov.uk/index.aspx?articleid=17849  
 

Susanne Millar, Chief 
Officer: Strategy, 
Planning and 
Commissioning / Chief 
Social Work Officer 

12 At the previous IJB meeting where 
this was discussed it was agreed 
that there would be contact with 

Shona Stephen No detailed discussions have been entered into with any 
third sector organisations at this stage, as it would be 
premature to do so without necessary approvals.  We 

Alex MacKenzie, Chief 
Officer: Operations 

Meeting Date 15 February 2017 
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Paper no. Question Question from Response Response from 

the 3rd Sector to discuss its role 
and contribution to the hub.  Can 
you confirm who was contacted 
and what, if any, action has 
resulted? 

have kept local networks informed and engaged in the 
process to date through for example the Public 
Partnership Forum and at a number of locality planning 
events, which have included attendees from the third 
sector.  At the Board meeting on the 21st September Ann 
Marie Rafferty had confirmed that we would involve the 
third sector as part of the engagement process.  The 
report to the Board for the meeting on the 15th February 
seeks approval to begin the engagement process from 
March this year. We will ensure that the third sector 
organisations are fully included in the next stages of 
development of the business case for the hub, and will 
take this forward following the IJB’s consideration of the 
paper on 15th February. 
 

 


